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I support HB 3155 

 

I’ve been to multiple states (Washington, Arizona, Montana , Nevada) where utvs, 

atvs, Dirtbikes can access public roads. Of course with the proper licensing, which is 

a bonus for more revenue for the state. Do not see any issue with this if all laws are 

followed and abided by.  

 

Look forward to seeing this possibly be passed in our beautiful state of Oregon.  

 

Nathan Pope 


